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4’ March 4, 2023

PFA March Board Meeting
Saturday, March 4 - 8:30 — 9:30 am
In Attendance: Lisa Miller, Kimberly Johnson, John Tichy, Clover Barnes, Nina Blassengale, Bessie
Thibodeaux Belcher, Chari Voss, Charmaine Brandodn Kate Cromwell, Patricia Kolb, Gina Eppolito, Karen
Fligger, Lisa Olson, Tiffany Murrell

1. School Update (Kate Cromwell)

a. Feedback is encouraged regarding the most recent Latin Cafe virtual
forum and cell phone usage policy change (middle school). Questions
and concerns are being acknowledged and will be brought to the
attention of school administrators.

2. Budget Update (John Tichy)

a. If any individuals who may incur a fee that requires reimbursement, please fill out the
reimbursement form and submit it before June 2023. John advises that monies are
being monitored and the breakdown of recently dispersed grant funds are discussed
below (See #5).

3. Technology Update: No update to report

4. Prom/Graduation Update

a. Inlieu of the usual after prom party, other ideas are in the works. ldeas include a
family gathering that is currently in the planning stages. Potential date will be June
7th or June 8th. Food, beverages and music will be provided. Venue TBD.

b. Graduation ceremony will be held at UDC.In the event additional graduation tickets
are needed a lottery will be held and those results will be out before spring break.
See Martita Fleming w/ any questions.

c. Volunteers will be needed to place yard signs at the homes of the class of 2023. Let
Lisa Miller know if you are interested in helping.

5. Grant Process
a. The Robotics Club made a last minute request for financial support for an upcoming
tournament. Efforts will be made to accommodate the Robotics Club request for ~
$500.00.

APPROVED Math Calculators $950.00



6. PFA Executive Board - SY 2023/2024
a. Many PFA terms (President, Vice-President, Treasurer and Secretary) are up at the
end of the school year. If you (or someone you know) are interested in filling
positions, please let Lisa Miller Know. Also Let Lisa know if current Grade Reps plan
to continue their role for the next grade in the fall.

7. Long-Term Activities
a. Spring Parent Social Cooper; Tentatively scheduled the 2nd week of May. Plans are
currently in the works.
b. Bacchanalla; (Late April/Early May)-Hosts are needed. Please let Kate Cromwell
know if you are interested.
c. Teacher Appreciation Week (May 1-5)
Teachers Lounge Refresh is scheduled for the weekend of April 29th. The
teachers lounge needs painting and an overall refresh making maximum use
of space. Let Lisa and Kate know if you are interested in volunteering.

Volunteers are also needed to help with recess duty for this week.

d. 8th Grade Validiction (June 8); 7th Grade will support the 8th grade Validiction. Per
John Tichy, $1500.00 has been budgeted for this event.



